
Genoa-Harmony Fire Board 
Meeting Minutes 

June 4, 2019 
Attendance: Mike Hanson, Randy Berra, Nate Trussoni, Kari Pedretti 

 

Meeting minutes from the March meeting approved by Randy Berra, seconded by Nate Trussoni 

Purchase of Fire Engine in 2024 

A list of what the Department wants on the truck was started. Chief Hanson explained how the 

truck is built, i.e. size of the water tank could reduce insurance ratings. Would need to look into what to 

do with the old Fire Engine when the time comes. 

  

Solar Panels 

 Chief Hanson discussed if it would be beneficial of putting solar panels on the roof and possibly 

selling the electricity back to the company. He has not looked into it as if this time.  

 

DNR Grant 

Dealing is July 1st. This Grant covers radios, pagers, blowers and water cans for grass fires, etc. 

This is a 50/50 

ISO Rating  

Each Municipality should have received a copy, it was decreased to a 5 

501(c )(3) 

 This has been completed. This will be beneficial for the grant process 

Recruiting 

 The Department is always looking for new people 

EMS Monitor 

 New monitor was bought, it not yet in service 

Hose Testing 

 Process was explained. There are 4 testers in Vernon County, it needs to be done annually 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Nate Trussoni. Meeting adjourned at 1950. 

 

Next meeting September 3, 2019 @ 7pm 


